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                                                                                          A Nut Free School 

Dear Parents, 
How lovely to see so many of you at our ‘Pirates of the Currybean’ production last week and 
at our Den Building Day. The children, as ever, did us proud at both events and it was super to 
celebrate having such confident children in our school. As we enter our final week of term, 
may I remind you that details of everything happening in school are to be found in this 
newsletter. Please read it. 
 
What’s on this week:  

Mon 15th July No Clubs this week 
Y6 children to Crucial Crew pm 
Reports go home to parents 

Tues 16th July  

Weds 17th July Skipping Festival at Fulford for Rowan Class am. Packed lunch needed 

Thurs 18th July Big Sing, led by York Arts Education Service. All parents, grandparents and 
members of the community welcome in village hall from 1.30pm until 
2.30pm 

Fri 19th July Leavers’ Assembly 2.15pm in village hall. All parents welcome 
Break up! 
Pizza Party 6pm – 9.30pm 

Mon 22nd  July Training Day. School closed 

 
Celebrations 

 Freddie in Rowan for fabulous singing in the production 

 Bethany in Willow for always working hard and being helpful 

 Kiera in Oak for a fantastic attitude and effort 

Florence and Amy were awarded a letter written by the Sheriff of York, congratulating them 

on their success at the York Civic Trust Public Speaking Competition. Well done girls!  

Bertie Mittra showed us his football trophy and medal and gave us a splendid match report! 

Mathletics – 3 bronze and 1 silver were awarded plus 1 gold. Well done Zachary Edmondson 

 

After School Club  

Don’t forget that we are trialling After School Club on Fridays from September until October 

half term. Booking forms are available on our website or at the school office.  

 

Mr Norris and Miss Hansford are leading an assembly today about the Summer Holiday Club. 

The dates are Thursday 1st August, Friday 23rd August and Wednesday 28th August and Mr 

Norris, Miss Hansford and I will be here to join in the fun! At the moment, there are 

unfortunately not enough children booked on for these days to go ahead. If you are 
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interested, please do book on and give a day a try. We will make a decision by Wednesday 

this week and let you know. 

 

Baby News 

Congratulations to Sarah and Dan Edmondson on the birth of Sophie. Mum and baby are 

doing well and we are thrilled with the news. Enjoy your first summer together. 

 

Keeping School Tidy 

Next year, we are asking that the children in Rowan do not bring rucksacks to school. There is 

very little room in their classroom and in order to keep the children safe, school needs to be 

kept clutter free. Book bags are smaller and easier to store.  For the rest of school please be 

mindful of the size of our cloakrooms and ensure your child brings a small bag/rucksack, 

anything larger becomes a hazard in the cloakroom. Children across school will not need 

pencil cases either as all resources needed will be provided.  

Lost property will be on display in the playground this week, so please have a look and claim 

anything you recognise. Please put name tags in uniforms over the summer as it really helps 

us to return lost items to their owners.  

 

Fancy Dress Plea 

If you are having a sort out in the holidays and find that you have any fancy dress costumes 

which are no longer needed, please bring them along to the school office to be used in Rowan 

Class. We are looking for superheroes, princesses, emergency services, pirates etc. and also 

interesting clothes such as hats, waistcoats, suit jackets etc.  

 

Friends of Naburn  

Pizza party tickets, with allocated jobs on, will be sent home with children today.   

Please look out for these in book bags.  If you would like to come but haven’t got your 

form in yet then please send it into the office tomorrow. 

 

Big Sing 

In response to some parents’ wishes to become more involved in school life, we are 

celebrating the end of term with a ‘Big Sing’. This is an event organised by York Arts Education 

and many schools in York have taken part in the past few weeks. It will be led by York based 

composer and choir leader, Jon Hughes. The aim is to get people from the school and local 

community singing together. Please join us in the village hall on Thursday, from 1.30pm until 

2.30pm. You just need to bring your singing voice and you don’t need to be able to read 

music.  

 

Well done to all the children and staff for a super year of hard work and many successes. 

Thankyou for all your support along the way as we strive to offer our children the very best 

opportunities. I wish our Year 6 children all the best as they move up to their news schools. 

We will all miss them. Have a restful and fun summer and, unless I see you at the Holiday 

Clubs, I look forward to seeing you all again on Wednesday 4th September.  

Many thanks, 

Mrs Christison 


